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Stay up to date with all that is happening at Medi-Cal Rx by visiting the Bulletins & News page 

and signing up for the Medi-Cal Rx Subscription Service to receive notification of future alerts. 

Here are the latest alerts: 

November 4, 2022 

 Prior Authorization Required: Reject Code 75: Reminder to pharmacy providers of the 

policy, concerning Reject Code 75 and use of the “55555” override code. 

November 7, 2022 

 Changes to the Family PACT Pharmacy Formulary: Changes have been made to the Family 

Planning, Access, Care and Treatment (Family PACT) Pharmacy Formulary, effective 

November 1, 2022. 

November 9, 2022 

 NCPDP Reject 80 and Diagnosis Documentation of Code 1 Restriction: Reminder for 

pharmacy providers about processes related specifically to Code 1 documentation 

associated with NCPDP Reject Code 80 – Diagnosis Code Submitted Does Not Meet 

Drug Coverage Criteria. ARCHIVED

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/provider/pharmacy-news/
https://mcrxsspages.dhcs.ca.gov/Medi-CalRxDHCScagov-Subscription-Sign-Up
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.11_A_PA_Required_Reject_Code_75_Reminder.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.11_A_Family_PACT_Pharmacy_Formulary.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.11_A_Reject80_Diagnosis_Documentation_Code1_Restriction.pdf



